
 

 

 

ANMF EA UPDATE 5 

Healthscope – Hobart Private Hospital 
 

The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) has requested an urgent meeting 

with Healthscope management in response to media speculation regarding the future of maternity services at 

the Hobart Private Hospital. 

 

The ANMF is here to protect the interests of members in the event of workplace changes. 

 

At this stage we do not know if there will be changes and we need more information. 

 

Your Enterprise Agreement (EA) requires Healthscope to consult you on major workplace changes. This 

includes providing the union and relevant employees in writing: 

• All relevant information about the change, including the nature of the change proposed. 

• Information about the expected effects of the change on the employees; and 

• Any other information likely to affect the employees. 

 

In the event that changes are proposed, the ANMF will seek your guidance and input. By working together, we 

can achieve the best possible outcomes. 

 

EA bargaining continues to proceed. Your ANMF Bargaining Team attended an EA bargaining meeting with 

Healthscope last Thursday. The next bargaining meeting is scheduled for Wednesday 12 March 2025. 

 

Healthscope management has indicated it will provide a pay offer shortly after the next bargaining meeting. 

 



 

 

 

Until a new agreement is in place, your entitlements under the existing agreement continue to have effect. 

 

If you have any questions at this stage, please pass them on to ANMF Lead Organiser Sarah Mannion at 

Sarah.Mannion@anmftas.org.au. 

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses and care workers to represent members. This is 

why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand your experiences, 

represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 
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